
July 10, 2024 

 

Kim Stockdill, Islands Trust Planner 

200-1627 Fort Street 

Victoria, BC V8R 1H8 

 

Dear Kim Stockdill,   

 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with great pleasure and gratitude that I write to inform you 

that the Penelakut Tribes will graciously accept the following land donations: 

 

- District Lot 85 GL-RZ-2023.2 

- District Lot 86 GL-R2-2021.2 

 

The Penelakut Tribes deeply appreciate the generosity and support.  True reconciliation is being 

demonstrated by these land donations. These donations will play a crucial role in the continued 

development and sustainability of our communities. 

 

We are honored to receive these valuable assets, and we assure you that they will be utilized in 

a manner that aligns with the Penelakut Tribes' values. 

 

Once again, we extend our sincere gratitude for these land donations. Your continued support 

and partnership are invaluable to us. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chief Cha’keenukwaut Jack  


